
 August 5, 2023 
 
 
 
Greetings from the North, 
 
The summer months have been a whirlwind of activity so far.  We were able to 
visit with family that we have not seen for a long time.  It was wonderful to 
meet a baby niece and young nephew for the first time, as well. 
 
Snow Lake Baptist Church participated in the town’s annual Canada Day 
Parade on July 1st.  Our small group prepared over 100 gift bags with candy, 
children’s colouring tracts, and invitations to VBS. 
 
Our friends here helped us make some packages to give to the homeless in 
Flin Flon.  Included in each bag were a sandwich, a chocolate chip cookie, and 
a Gospel tract.  Our family made the 2+ hour trip to deliver the Good News.  
David was able to witness to some of these individuals.  A few people were 
high and drunk, but the Lord can work miracles!  Once the food packets were 
delivered, we moved to a “safer” area of town and passed out more tracts for 
over 2 hours before making the trip home.  Please pray for these lives to be 
receptive to the Gospel. 
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Golden Plains Baptist Church hosted its annual Summer Campmeeting last 
week.  Even though we were only able to attend a couple of days of the 
meetings, we left encouraged and refreshed. 
 
We are busy preparing for our Vacation Bible School from August 14-16th.  We 
had a soul saved last year and are praying for more children to trust Christ as 
Saviour this year. 
 
Serving together, 
 
 
 
David, Nadine, Abigail, Paul, and Noah Muckle 
 


